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PROCUREMENT OFFICE 

Office of the Bids and Awards Committee 

NOTICE OF POSTPONEMENT  
 

Supply and Delivery of Animal Feeds for the Herd at the Swine Multiplier 
 and Techno-demo Farm Project 

(PRN 12058684) 
ABC: Php 5,662,900.00 

June 9, 2025 

 
Notice is hereby issued POSTPONING the scheduled Bid Opening for the above-mentioned 
project originally set on June 11, 2025, at 9:30 A.M. The postponement is due to the possible 
lack of quorum brought about by the mandatory attendance of campus officials at the 47th 
Founding Anniversary Celebration of the University at the ISU Main Campus. 
 
As stated in Section 12.3 of the revised Implementing Rules and Regulations (IRR) of Republic 
Act No. 9184, “A majority of the total BAC composition as designated by the HoPE shall 
constitute a quorum for the transaction of business, provided that the presence of the 
Chairperson or Vice-Chairperson shall be required.” 
 
The new schedule for the Opening of Bids will be on June 16, 2025, at 9:30 A.M. at the 
Procurement/BAC Office, 2nd Floor, Admin Building, ISU Cauayan Campus, San Fermin, 
Cauayan City, Isabela. 
 
This notice of postponement and rescheduling is issued in accordance with Section 29 of the 
revised IRR of RA 9184 and is not intended for purposes of delay. 
 
For guidance and information of all concerned. 
. 
 
ARNOLD T. PASCUA, Ph.D.  
Chairman, BAC 

 


